
1

Jennifer Vinh

From: Jamie R < >
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 8:03 AM
To: Jennifer Vinh
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to water heater rule

Hello,  
 
I would like to share my opposition to the proposed rule SCAQMD is considering to eliminate natural gas 
water heaters. This rule would be very costly to Californians. Most of us cannot afford the conversion 
should our water heater go out.  
 
I know my Orange County board members are opposed to this.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Jamie Ross  
Orange County resident  




